
PTO Update 
 
Pie/Cooke Dough Fundraiser 
 
For those who submitted orders for Pies and/or Cookie Dough (either on the 
paper form or online), pickup is slated for Monday, November 16th from 6-8 
PM at Polk. Please park in the front lot, enter through the main entrance 
doors, and follow signs to the gym. Masks are required by anyone entering to 
pick up their order.  We do not have the storage space to store any orders for 
a future pickup, so this is your only opportunity. 
 
What an amazing job all the 75+ participants did!  We more than doubled the 
units we sold last year – and even sold a bunch of online items that will ship 
directly to the recipient!  Great job by all to raise much needed funds for the 
PTO! 
 
There were two prizes up for grabs and the student who sold the most is Ryan 
Marciano from Mrs. Taylor’s class with 42 units!  Great job, Ryan.  A $25 gift 
card to G’s Burgers/Carvel is his.  In second place was Ben Grabel from Mrs. 
D’Addona’s class.  Ben sold 35 units and will receive a $15 gift card to 
Cara~Bean. 
 
Lightbulb Fundraiser 
 
When one fundraiser ends, the next one begins!  We are trying to run 
fundraisers that provide useful products to the community and felt the 
Lightbulb Fundraiser would be a great one.   
 
On Monday, the students will watch THIS  video and bring home a packet that 
explains the fundraiser fully.  They can take orders the traditional way with the 
order form that will be included and handed in or they can do them online by 
setting up an account in a few easy steps and emailing interested people.   
 
Any student who sells just one Lightbulb Kit will get a prize and they can earn 
prizes up to a $100 Amazon Gift Card!   
 
If you have any questions once you check out the information reach out to the 
PTO at polkpto435@gmail.com 
 
Thanks for your support! 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/cig75u6pqplrcpx/Polk%20Elementary%20School-Watertown-Fall%202020.wmv?dl=0
mailto:polkpto435@gmail.com

